
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO:    Board President and Trustees 
 
FROM:  Rocio Muñoz 
 
DATE:  November 5, 2018 
 
SUBJECT:  2017-2018 Local Priorities Report. 
 
 
Recommendation:   
Report for the 2017-2018 Local Priorities. No action needed, this is an informational item. 
 
Discussion:   
Surveys were conducted last year as part of the Local Control and Accountability development process and 
the findings are reported to the state via the California Dashboard System. Prior to finalizing the 
information in the Dashboard, the information must be reported at an LEA’s regularly scheduled governing 
board meeting.   
 
Fiscal Impact:   
None. 
 
Follow-up for Staff:   
Please email me copies of the agenda and the minutes as evidence in the event of an audit. 
 
Attachments:   
Board PowerPoint Presentation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


